
1245 S. Cleve-Mass Rd. •  Hemlock Bldg., Suite #8, Copley, Ohio 44321

www.henryandlaurahuthfoundation.org
A 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization

Hello Everyone, 

I hope that you and your loved ones are all doing well. It has been a while since our 
last newsletter and I wanted to take this opportunity to reconnect, remind you of 
our mission and share with you a few details about our good works and upcoming 
activities. As always, we appreciate your support and we look forward to continuing to 
serve our community.

Lon Johnson
President
Henry and Laura Huth Charitable Foundation
https://henryandlaurahuthfoundation.org

MISSION

The Henry and Laura Huth Charitable 
Foundation was created in 2001. The 
Foundation’s goal has always been to 
provide at-risk infants, children and 
young adults with an opportunity to 
build a solid foundation, experience 
positive encouragement and a sense of 
possibility they need to lead successful, 
productive lives.

Over the years, we have remained true 
to our founding members’ vision by 
aligning ourselves with like-minded 
benefactors and partners. The financial 
generosity and volunteer support given 
by our friends, family and sponsors has 
sustained us and we thank all of you  
for your continued commitment to  
our cause. 



The mission of Open Arms Adoption is to provide a loving 
and stable home to every child in need. They work tirelessly 
to create an environment that embraces the unique set of 

circumstances each set of birth parents, prospective adoptive parents and children 
bring. 

Approximately 90% of all birth parents and 100% of all families that adopt sibling 
groups rely upon online research when adoption is considered. Consequently, when 
Open Arms Adoption reached out for financial assistance to update their website, we 
were happy to help. Knowing that we have helped our friends at Open Arms Adoption 
with their mission has been very gratifying for our foundation.

GRANTEES

Our Board of Directors is made up of 14 dedicated volunteers who donate their time 
and talents to helping advance the foundation’s positive impact on the community. 

The majority of our proceeds are used to help move our mission and the foundation’s 
good works forward. 

Since 2001, we have donated over $259,000 to help enrich the lives of children in 
Akron-Canton community.  

Our annual golf invitational will celebrate its 32nd anniversary this year. Over the last 
30+ years, we have served over 3,100 hot dogs, gone through 1,200 pounds of potato 
salad, seen hundreds of Huth logo golf balls land in lakes and woods. Also, we have 
seen some outstanding low scramble rounds, amazing long drives and closest to the 
pins…as well as a hole in one.

This year, we are striving to secure a minimum of 120 golfers. Doing so would 
guarantee us private use of the course for the day. Visit our website to register: 
https://henryandlaurahuthfoundation.org/golf

BY THE NUMBERS

We are currently partnering with three grantees:
Open Arms Adoption, Project REBUILD and Saint Mary’s Grade School.

Each of these organizations share our passion for enhancing
 the lives of children and young adults.   



The long-term goal of Project REBUILD is to transform 
the lives of at-risk individuals through education and job 
training so that they may become working, productive 
contributors to the community.

We are proud of our long-standing relationship with Project REBUILD. In 2024, 
they will utilize our grant to help enhance their alumni engagement/recruitment and 
membership program. Additionally, our financial assistance will aid in the development 
of a new entrepreneur/leadership program and help fund a quarterly success 
recognition program.

A key mission for Saint Mary’s Grade School is to prepare and 
motivate each student while achieving academic success. The school 
has an outstanding record of success and, with our help, continues to 
build upon STEM program initiatives. 

Last year, Saint Mary’s utilized our grant to create a science lab. This 
year, our grant will allow them to purchase seven new microscopes for 
their new science lab. We are thrilled to help the bright, young minds 

of St. Mary’s Grade School thrive in the classroom and embrace STEM program 
opportunities.

MATCHING FUNDS PROGRAM

In 2023 the Henry and Laura Huth Charitable Foundation re-launched their matching 
funds program. This program is designed to help organizations, that share our 
passion, achieve their financial goals. Additionally, through these matching fund 
initiatives, we hope to further raise awareness of our foundation’s good works within 
the community. 

In 2023, our matching fund program donated an additional $4,000 to the $25,000 in 
grants issued to program participants. 

We are pleased to offer this program and wish future participants success not only 
with their fundraising efforts but with all initiatives they move forward to help the 
children in our community.

GRANTEES (Continuted)



ANNUAL INVITATIONAL GOLF BENEFIT

Although our annual golf outing serves as our primary fundraising effort, it is much 
more than that. Every year it brings people together for a day filled with laughter, food, 
live music and an opportunity to make new friends and lasting memories. Since 1992, 
through the generous support of our sponsors, volunteers and donors, our golf outing 
has raised over $300,000.

This year’s outing takes place on Friday, July 19. 
 For more details on how you can register, become a sponsor,or serve as a volunteer,  

please visit our website/click the link below:

https://henryandlaurahuthfoundation.org/golf

All donations, both small and large, are greatly appreciated. In addition to financial 
donations, please help us spread the word about our foundation and the good works 
that we do. We encourage you to share information about our events via your social 
media and community networks. For more information, please click on the link below: 

https://henryandlaurahuthfoundation.org

Thank you

         
 Friday, July 19, 2024

32nd Annual Huth Invita�onal Golf Benefit

The Henry and Laura Huth Charitable Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) non-profit organization.

HOW YOU CAN HELP THROUGHOUT THE YEAR


